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August 31, 2018 

 
Present: Tien Chih Bernie Quetchenbach 
 Melinda Tilton Jason Comer 
 Matt Queen Emily Arendt 
 Tom Regele John Roberts 
 Cori Day Rebecca Muller 
 Megan Thomas Jim Barron (guest) 
  

 
 
Melinda Tilton, Chair, called the meeting to order and welcomed all attendees. 
 
The group discussed the First Year Seminar course and a possible ad hoc committee, the Gen Ed 
course reviews from Spring 2018, assessing the Gen Ed Program as prescribed by NWCCU, and 
revising the purpose statement and outcomes. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, Rita J. Rabe Meduna. 


